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An update from our Chair

Healthwatch Wolverhampton is back in the 

community. 

These have been unprecedented times, and as many of you will know the 

team have been working from home since the start of the pandemic and 

our outreach work and Enter and View programme were put on hold. This 

didnõt stop them from carrying out the role of Healthwatch with vigour and 

enthusiasm and I am incredibly proud of their work during the pandemic 

which you can read about in our Annual Report.

As we have come out of lockdown and more people are getting vaccinated 

we are now able to start going back out into the community and we are 

planning on resuming our Enter and View programme soon. 

Our face to face outreach has already resumed with staff and volunteers 

attending events in the city centre, speaking at Wolverhampton College 

and even volunteering with the Canal River Trust. 

We want to thank our incredible volunteers for their support during the 

pandemic and we know they are eager to get involved, we have already 

started to contact them about upcoming opportunities. 

Our newsletters are going to become more regular, being published every 2 

months and we are also currently refreshing our website.

Keep an eye out on our social media and website for more regular updates, 

information and news about our outreach and events. 

Rose Urkovskis ðChair of Healthwatch Wolverhampton



Join the team

You could be our Community Outreach Lead.

Salary: £21,000 per annum 

Work Pattern:   37 hours per week including some evenings / weekends 

Closing date for applications: 28 September 2021 

Interview date:  6 October 2021  

You will spend a lot of your time out and 

about speaking to people and working 

with local groups and organisations.   

The role will entail working some 

evenings/weekends to ensure that we 

are engaging with the communities at a 

time and venue that suits them.

If you are interested in this role visit our 

opportunities section on the website to 

see more information and the 

application pack. 

Do you have excellent communication skills? Are you able to easily start 

conversations with new people you meet? Do you have a passion for 

empowering people and helping them to have their voices heard? Do you 

have good knowledge of the local communities and groups/organisations 

that are within Wolverhampton?

You can contact Tracy Cresswell, Healthwatch Wolverhampton Manager, to 

discuss the role or to submit your completed application. 

Call: 07732 683455

Email: tracy.Cresswell@healthwatchwolverhampton.co.uk

https://www.healthwatchwolverhampton.co.uk/opportunities/


Our Annual Public Meeting

Join us for our Annual Public Meeting on 

Wednesday 22 September. 

You are invited to attend the Annual Public Meeting of Healthwatch 

Wolverhampton. We will be taking a look back at the previous year and 

showcasing our work. 

We will also be joined by Mr Paul Tulley, 

Wolverhampton Managing Director who 

will be giving an update on the changes 

within the Clinical Commissioning Group.

There will be an opportunity to send 

questions in advance.  

The meeting will be held at 

Bilston Peopleõs Centre

Wolverhampton Street

Bilston,  WV14  0LT.  

You will need to contact us to book your 

place and submit any questions. You can 

do this on 0800 470 1944 or email 

info@healthwatchwolverhampton.co.uk



Our Annual Report

Healthwatch Annual Report sets out our response 

to Covid -19 and the views of the public.

Each year we produce an Annual Report, this yearõs report was published on 

30 June. Titled Responding to Covid, this years report demonstrates our 

response to the pandemic and the work that was undertaken during the 

year to support our communities and partner organisations. 

Examples include the 641 welfare calls 

that were made to those shielding or 

isolating as well as supporting over 50 

people with prescription deliveries. 

We have also included examples of 

where our volunteers and members have 

supported someone and made an impact 

too. 

We also take a look back at previous 

years work to show how the feedback 

you shared with us has made an impact. 

Click here to read our Annual Report. 

https://www.healthwatchwolverhampton.co.uk/annual-reports/


Young peopleõs mental health project

Black Country Healthwatch organisations work in 

collaboration to understand the experiences of 

young people using mental health services.

Healthwatch Wolverhampton is working with Healthwatch Walsall, Sandwell 

and Dudley to gather the experiences of young people who are or have 

received mental health support. 

In particular, we want to hear from 

people who are about to or have 

transitioned from Children and 

Adolescent Mental Health Services or 

CAMHS to Adult Mental Health Services 

or AMHS.

To take part in our survey click here .

Or contact us to take part in a focus 

group or a one to one interview:

Call: 0800 470 1944

Email: 

info@healthwatchwolverhampton.co.uk

The survey can also be completed by a 

parent or guardian of someone accessing 

mental health support or by a 

professional supporting them. 








